
English:  
The children will be continuing to explore the story of ‘Peace at Last’ 
They will be create some simple puppets of the characters and using 
them to role play what happens in the book. They will also be planning 
out their own versions of Peace at Last.  

Phonics:    
This week will be looking at the soft c and the kn (silent k) 
graphemes e.g. city and know 

Maths: 
We will be continuing counting up to 100 objects quickly by 
grouping objects into 10s, 5s and 2s to help count them 
effectively. The children will also be recognising tens and 
ones.  

Action Points: 

★ PE will be on Wednesdays and Fridays, so please make sure that your 
child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.   

★ The Year 2 welcome meeting will be on Friday 26th at 9.00am. The 
presentation that accompanies the meeting will be placed up on the school 
website. I look forward to seeing you there.  
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Homework: 
This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school 
by Tuesday please. 
Maths- Complete the tens and ones maths sheet. 
English- Identifying the singular and plural verbs.  
 
Please make sure that you read daily with your child as well. 10 
minutes each day makes a big difference to their progress. 

This week in Year 2  
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